
 

 

March 16, 2020 
 

A statement from 

The Studebaker Drivers Club, Inc. 

on the recent outbreaks of Coronavirus 

The Studebaker Drivers Club, Inc. is aware of the impact the Coronavirus is having 
on the daily life of SDC’s members. Our hearts go out to those who have been 
affected by this unprecedented event. At the same time, we support the efforts of 
healthcare personnel, governments, and persons who are working on the front 
lines of this situation to keep people healthy.  

SDC will continue to monitor events as they occur in the coming weeks and months. 

Travel to an event some 4-5 months away may not be high on your list at this time, 

but SDC will continue to keep you informed of our plans for the International Meet.   

SDC and the Chapters of the Southeast Zone continue working on the 56th 

International Meet of the club in Chattanooga, Tennessee on August 5-8, 2020.  

SDC will keep you informed of any changes to planning for the meet through the 

Studebaker Drivers Club Forum (https://forum.studebakerdriversclub.com) , the 

SDC International Meet site (www.sdcmeet.com), and in various postings on 

FACEBOOK, and other media.  

Please be cautious in your travels. SDC is hopeful this time will not affect your travel 

plans for Spring, Summer and Fall, but the Executive Committee of SDC, and the 

Chapters of the Southeast Zone remain committed to bringing you an informative, 

educational and relaxing late Summer event to cap your travel season with 

Studebakers. 

The Executive Committee and Chapters of the Southeast Zone of The 

Studebaker Drivers Club, Inc. 

https://forum.studebakerdriversclub.com/
http://www.sdcmeet.com/

